
 
 

February 26, 2015 
 
 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-15-0005 – 

RECOMMENDATION TO SUNSET THE DECOMMISSIONING 
TRUST FUND SPOT-CHECK PROGRAM 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to sunset the decommissioning 
spot-check program in its current form and performing spot-checks only on an as-needed basis. 
 
The staff should continue to identify regulatory activities that do not return value to our 
regulatory program in the way that was forecast when they were initiated.  

The staff should continue to focus agency resources on activities of greatest impact to safety 
and security.  

The staff should provide the Commission with a Commissioner's Assistant note describing what 
factors will be used to determine when it is appropriate to perform "as-needed" 
decommissioning fund spot-checks moving forward.  

 

 

 

cc: Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


